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CALENDAR 
 

 

 

DECEMBER 

8 Presentation Day 

14 Yr 6 Farewell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Canteen 
 

 
 

Online ordering 

 

 

 
 

Booking Form 

 

 

P & C Uniform Shop 
 

 
 

Order here 

 

This week has been very eventful with our 
Aboriginal Education Team organising an epic 
NAIDOC WEEK celebration. As you drive past 
our school you will have viewed the amazing 
artwork and sculptures created by our 
students K-6. We have had special dancing 
groups perform, basket weaving, cooking of 
Lemon Myrtle Biscuits and Johnny Cakes, 
designing banners, creating braids, 
competing in Indigenous Sporting activities 
and culminating in wonderful  recognition 
assemblies for many of our Indigenous 
students and their peers.   
 
We also revealed two signs that Mrs Murray 
instigated that celebrates the fact that we are 
all learning on Woorimi country and another 
that tells the story of the Yarning Circle.  
 

 
 

 
 

Annie Everingham 
Principal 

 
 

                         

Principal Report – Mrs Annie Everingham 

Hello everyone, 
 
As you may have been aware I have been on 
leave for a few weeks. It is lovely to be back 
and to see the kids and staff again. I would 
like to thank Lorelle O’Brien for stepping 
into the Principal role with ease over the 6 
week period and leading the team with 
such professionalism and commitment. 
 
As most of you will know, due to my letter 
out to the community this week, I am 
finishing up at the end of this year as 
Principal at Forster Public School and 
taking some long service leave until my 
retirement in late August. This has not been 
an easy decision as I have loved my time 
here. It comes after weeks and weeks of 
contemplating and discussions with my 
family. I have attached the letter in case you 
missed it this week. I look forward to 
catching up with families before I leave and 
to spend as much time as I can with our 
beautiful students and amazing staff. 
 
I have worked with my Director for the 
replacement of me for 2021. It gives me 
great pleasure to announce that Mrs Lorelle 
O’Brien will be the relieving Principal in 
2021 with the Directors support. Most of 
you will know Mrs O’Brien in her current 
role as Deputy Principal. Mrs O’Brien 
knows our school community well and will 
continue to drive quality teaching and 
learning across the school. I know you will 
all support her in her role next year. I feel 
very confident in leaving you in her capable 
hands. 
 
We will be seeking a relieving Deputy 
Principal in the next few weeks to relieve in 
Mrs O’Briens current position for 2021. 
 
 

0407 903 979 

mailto:forster-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.quickcliq.com.au/
http://www.activeoosh.com.au/
https://fpspandc-uniformshop.square.site/
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THIS WEEK’S POSITIVE  

BEHAVIOUR FOR  

LEARNING LESSON 

(PBL) 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Respect  We remind ourselves and each other to always meet our three core 
Safety  values of safety, respect and personal best every day. If we do the right 
Personal Best  things, we may get rewarded with Class Dojos or Hadley awards. 

 

 

Learning Intention: Students can describe what being kind looks like and why it is important to do this without 
expecting something back. 
Why is it important? Students need to understand that kindness is part of good manners. 
Specific skills to be taught:  1. Safety  2. Respect 3. Personal Best 
School Rules for each value – see posters in each classroom. 
Success Criteria: Looks like/Sounds like:  

 Use school talk 
 Keep your hands, feet and objects to yourself 
 Be responsible for yourself  
 Care for others and their belongings  
 Play fairly 
 Listen to those who are speaking 
 Encourage others to play 
 Applause at the correct time 
  Participate in a positive way 
 Include others in your activities 
 Follow teachers’ directions 
 Always put rubbish in the bins provided 
 Care for your own and other’s property 
 Enjoy our gardens with your eyes and look after our environment 

 

Term 4 Week 6 - Our focus for the coming week’s PBL lesson: 
 

Be the “I” in Kind and Make Someone’s Day 

 

Kitchen & Garden News 
What a week it has been in the Kitchen prepping for 
NAIDOC Week. 
We made over 700 Lemon Myrtle Biscuits and Johnny 
Cakes for all to try from Kindy kids to Year 6  and I'll have 
to say lots of happy kids enjoying the food & licking the 
Lilly pilly Jam off their fingers. 
It has been a great experience being involved in the 
celebrations this year and sharing our school grown 
produce is even more rewarding. 
We have Lemon Myrtle Tea available to buy at Farmers 
Patch and Lemon Myrtle Spice will be added to their 
shelves next week. 
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TERM 4 School Planner 
 

Week/ 

Month 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 6 

November 

16 17 18 19 20 

Week 7 

Novenber 

23 24 25 26 27 

Week 8 

Nov/December 

30 1 2 3 4 

                 

  

Monday 26 October 

5:30pm via Zoom. 

If you are interested in being a part of this 

meeting, please send an email and we will 

forward you the Zoom link. 

forsterpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

 

 

Is Your Child Coming 

to Kindergarten in 

2021? 
 

We are now taking enrolments.  

Your child must be 5 years of 

age by 31 July 2021. 
 

Enrolment packs are available at 
your local preschools or can be 
collected from the front office. 

 

 
 

Year 7 Selective High School 
Applications 2022 

 

Applications for placement in Year 7 in selective 
high schools in 2022 will be accepted from 
Tuesday, 13 October 2020 to Monday, 16 
November 2020. 
 

Parents/Carers must apply online at 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-
classes/year-7  
 

All applicants are required to sit the Selective 
High School Placement Test to be held on 
Thursday 11 March 2021.   
 

Surfing the Spectrum 
We are running a free event in Forster on 21 November. 
Surfing the Spectrum is a community-based surfing 
initiative, connecting volunteers to people with autism in 
an ocean environment, teaching the participants ocean 
awareness and promoting the benefits of surf therapy. 
Surfing the Spectrum are free volunteer based surf events 
for children with Autism and their families. Surf Therapy 
is a new approach to traditional therapeutic techniques 
which has been growing world-wide. For children with 
Autism, surfing provides many benefits. Most significantly 
it aids in development of sensory integration achieved 
through exposure to new experiences and sensory stimuli 
(tactile, auditory, visual, proprioceptive, and vestibular). 
*This event is for children aged 5-18 
The link below heads to the registration page 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/surfing-the-spectrum-
forster-tickets- 

Hoping some of your families can join us for some respite 
at the beach! 

 

 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL INFORMATION 
 

 

Due to the current circumstances and ongoing COVID restrictions the Year 6 end 

of year farewell will take place on school grounds, unless circumstances change. 

The staff would like to make this as special as we can for our Year 6 students to 

celebrate their last year of Primary school. We are required to follow the COVID 

Guidelines and will continue to check these as they are updated.   

Date: Monday 14 December 

Time: TBA 

Location: Forster Public School 

Dress: Comfortable Smart Casual and age appropriate. 

Menu- Individually packaged TBA 

Further information and notes home will be given closer to the farewell date. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Stage 3 Team 

 

Remembrance Day 
It was lovely to see our teaching staff joining in on Remembrance Day celebrations. 
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https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/surfing-the-spectrum-forster-tickets-
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/surfing-the-spectrum-forster-tickets-
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I am writing this letter to inform you of a hard decision I have come to after many lengthy discussions with my family and 

peers and lengthy consideration of all involved. 

As of January 2021, I will be taking long service leave until my retirement at the end of August 2021. These last five weeks will be 

my last weeks as Principal of Forster Public School. 

This is not what I had planned but various personal and professional circumstances have swayed my decision. 

 
I am so proud of what we have achieved at Forster Pubic School in my 2 and a half years as Principal. I am proud of the strong, 

committed executive team and the hard working dedicated staff. I am proud of the families that work with us so closely to ensure 

our students are supported in their learning and their social and emotional growth. 

I have loved my time at Forster Public School and feel privileged to have been given the opportunity to lead and support the 

school through many complex and challenging times along with celebrating the many and varied successes. 

I know you will continue to support the executive and staff in providing a quality environment for your child to grow and 

learn. 

It is now time for me to slow down and enjoy time with my husband, our 6 children, our 4 grandchildren, our elderly mothers, 

our own siblings and this beautiful coastal paradise we now call our home. 

We are enjoying being on our way to becoming locals and look forward to crossing your paths over the years and checking on 

your children and their dreams and growth. 

I am working with my Director to put a plan in place for a Relieving Principal over my time on leave. I will keep you posted and 

informed as decisions are made. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

 

Annie Everingham 
 

11 November 2020 
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